
HB 405 -- Liquor Sales

Sponsor:  Johnson (47)

Currently, licenses cannot be granted for liquor sales within 100
feet of any school or church.  This bill creates an exception to
the prohibition for church, school, civic, service, fraternal,
veteran, political, or charitable clubs or organizations
observing Fourth of July celebrations or which are exempt from
federal taxes.  Premises holding licenses issued prior to January
1, 2004, are also exempt from the prohibition. 


